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November 29, 2011

Dr. Susan Strehle

Chair

Binghamton Faculty Senate

P.0. Box 6000

Binghamton, New York 13902-6000

Dear Dr, Strehle et al,

1 have received your letter of November 21 regarding the presidential search process at
Binghamton.

I want you to know that T understand and appreciate the concerns outlined in your letter and that
my staff and I are working with the University Faculty Senate to include language in the
presidential search guidelines that will address these concerns for future searches.

Thank you for your investment in this process and your ongoing dedication to Binghamton
University.

Nancy I./4impher

Chance
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